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What You 

Need & When… 

Please wear appropriate warm 
clothing as the weather is still 
cold and windows are open in 

class for ventilation. 
 

Remember to come to school 
wearing your PE Kit every 

Thursday. 
 

We have our snack after Break 
in class. Bring your water bottle 
and snack each day to fuel your 

body to learn. 

 

 

Home Help 

 

The monthly Home Learning Grid is 

available on Teams. 

 

Small activities that make a 

difference:  

- Please take time to practise 

reading daily with your child to 

support their fluency and expression 

(15 -20 minutes). 

- Log on to SumDog to continue to 

build mental agility in Numeracy 

- Use both analogue and digital 

clocks to make links between 12 

and 24 hour notation throughout 

the day. 

 

Our Learning Summary 

Literacy 

This term we are learning about the 

Narrative and Description genre. 

Reading 

We will be continuing to use our 

Reciprocal Reading strategies when 

reading short novels in class. 

Writing 

We will be using adjectives to describe 

settings and characters to make our 

writing more appealing to the reader. 

Listening & Talking 

We will continue to work with Mrs 

MacDonald to develop our Listening 

and Talking skills by giving solo and 

group talks to the class. 

Numeracy & Maths 

This term we will be developing skills in 

Multiplication 

Division 

Time 

Health & Wellbeing: 

This term we will be focusing on the 

indicators Responsible and Achieving. 

We will be learning about relationships 

and planning for choices and change. 

Specialist Teachers: 

- Mrs MacDonald – Listening and 

Talking 

Mrs Donald – RME 

Mrs Chen –    Numeracy 

Mrs Ramsay French 

News 

Primary 4b are all very happy to be back at school after a wonderful Christmas break and are looking 

forward to our third term of Primary 4. We have a busy and exciting term ahead of us with lots of 

opportunities for success and achievements. Our plans for learning this term are outlined below and we hope 

that you can support us by asking about and building on these learning experiences at home. We continue to 

strive every day to demonstrate and embody our school values of Kindness, Perseverance and Success 

and are always working hard to Be the Best We Can Be. 

 

Term 3:  Important Dates 

 4th February – Go Orange Day 

for MD 

 11th February  – February 

weekend begins 

 16th February – Pupils Resume 

 3rd March – World Book Day 

 7 -11th March - KPS Book Week 

 29th & 30th  March – Parents 

Evening  

 

Interdisciplinary Learning 

We cannot wait to start out new 

topic this term.  

We will be learning all about 

Farming. This will be a fantastic 

opportunity for us to learn more 

about the World of Work and skills 

for learning, life and work. 

 

Communication 

We love to share our learning with 

you so please follow us on Twitter: 

@MissCalderKPS and keep up to 

date by checking our KPS Website.  

 

Finally, if you need to get in 

contact with Miss Calder please 

phone the office.  

01506 434012 


